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BELL BEND NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
BBNPP PLOT PLAN CHANGE SCHEDULE UPDATE
FOR FSAR SECTION 2.4
BNP-2010-334 Docket No. 52-039

Reference: 1) BNP-2010-117, T. L. Harpster (PPL Bell Bend, LLC) to U.S. NRC, "BBNPP
Schedule Update," dated May 7, 2010 (ML101340552)

The purpose of this letter is to provide the NRC with updated schedule information for Final
Safety Analysis Report (FSAR) Chapter 2, Section 2.4 of the Bell Bend Nuclear Power Plant
(BBNPP) Combined License Application (COLA). In Reference 1, PPL Bell Bend, LLC (PPL)
provided the NRC with schedule information related to the intended revision of the BBNPP
footprint within the existing project boundary which has been characterized as the Plot Plan
Change (PPC). As the NRC staff is aware, the plant footprint relocation will result in changes to
the COLA and potentially to new and previously responded to Requests for Additional
Information (RAIs).

In Reference 1, PPL indicated that the schedule for revising and submitting the PPC
supplements for FSAR Chapter 2, Section 2.4 would be provided by December 20, 2010. RAI
18 Question 02.04.02-1, RAI 19 Question 02.04.03-1, RAI 24 Question 02.04.09-1, RAI 25
Question 02.04.07-2, RAI 30 Question 02.04.13-1, and RAI 30 Question 02.04.13-2 are
associated with FSAR Section 2.4. PPL requires additional time to prepare this section and the
associated responses to these RAIs. PPL will provide a schedule for submitting the responses
to these questions by February 15, 2011.

The only new regulatory commitment is to provide a schedule for submitting the responses to,
RAI 18 Question 02.04.02-1, RAI 19 Question 02.04.03-1, RAI 24 Question 02.04.09-1, RAI 25
Question 02.04.07-2, RAI 30 Question 02.04.13-1, and RAI 30 Question 02.04.13-2 by
February 15, 2011.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 570.802.8102.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on December 20, 2010

Respectfully,

RRS/kw
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cc: Mr. Michael Canova
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Mr. William Dean
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415


